
Optimist International School
Participation Council

Minutes of Meeting

Date: 19/04/2023

Subject : OIS Participation Council

Chair : Peter Mihm

Attendees : Anne Marie van Holst Peter Mihm

Clare Beatson Kevin Lobbezoo

Katie Zalewska Denisa Stoican

Absent with
Apologies :

Inez Du Preez

Agenda

1 Update PC members
During the meeting, it was discussed that two members, Inez and
Katie, will be leaving the participation council. Clare and Katie will
continue at least until the end of the school year. It was mentioned
that one teacher has expressed interest in joining the council. The
teachers will encourage their colleagues to join the council and
provide an update on the progress at the next meeting.

2 Communication plan
Denis worked on the communication plan and the council discussed
various topics related to it. It was suggested that in the upcoming
newsletter to parents, the council should clarify that the purpose of the
participation council is not to address individual cases but rather to
focus on broader school-related issues. It was emphasised that
managing expectations in this regard is important.
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Anne-Marie will check if the specific email address for the participation
council is functioning correctly.

3 Organisational matters
Anne-Marie provided an update on the housing situation. It was
mentioned that there are ongoing discussions with the municipality
and Haarlemmermeer Lyceum regarding a potential broader
partnership.

4 Previous Action Points:
None

Next Forum :

24th May Onsite at OIS


